
Dear colleagues 
 
This is the Central Erasmus office of UNIFI where we manage the Erasmus+ IIAs signatures. 
We are glad to confirm the automatic extension of the Agreement with your Institution for the academic 
2022-23.  
 
At present we are not ready to exchange IIAs via EWP. In fact we are working not with the Dashboard but 
with a third party provider (Cineca Esse3) and we are still in the testing enviroment (not able to exchange 
"real" IIAs), and experiencing great difficulties (no success so far to finalize any agreement). 
As concerns the signature of the next Erasmus Agreements from 2023-24, according to our calendar, we 
will collect the proposals from Erasmus coordinators of the ten Schools of our Institutions (based on the 
informal negotiations they had with prospective partners during the year) at the end of September 2022 
and will start exchanging the official IIAs from October 2022, via EWP or in another way (pdf, email) until it 
is possible (as far as we know the EC has decided not to postpone the deadline of the end of December, so 
far) 
 
With our kindest regards 
International and Erasmus Mobility Team 
I  FIRENZE01 
____________________________________ 
Università degli Studi di Firenze 
Area Servizi alla Didattica_Mobilità Internazionale 
Via della Pergola, 60 
50121 Firenze 
mail: erasmusplus@adm.unifi.it 
tel.+39 055 2756973 
 
 
Il giorno mar 10 mag 2022 alle ore 08:31 Erasmus <erasmus@uaiasi.ro> ha scritto: 

Dear Partener, 

Warm greetings from Romania! I hope this email finds you well. 

I'm writing to you regarding the renewal of our inter-institutional agreement and the nominations of 
Erasmus students for academic year 2022-2023. 

We would like to extend our Inter-Institutional Agreement for the new  Erasmus+ edition for the 
years  2021-2027, including the transition year 2022/23. Until we manage to sign our agreement digitally, 
we would suggest an automatic extension for the year 2022/2023 via  this  email, for the time being, 
before we start the digital signing process. 

As we already have one student that we would like to nominate for an Erasmus mobility at your university 
for the following academic year, we would appreciate it if you could reply to this email as soon as possible. 

Kind regards, 

--  
Maria Apreotesei 
Erasmus Office 
"Ion Ionescu de la Brad" Iași University of Life Sciences 
Aleea Mihai Sadoveanu nr. 3, Iași, Romania 
Tel. 004 0232 407 367 
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